
 

 
www.pccs.org (425) 774-6622 18943 120th Ave NE, Bothell, WA  98011 

 

Fall 2024 
 
 
Dear Merchant,  
 
Providence Classical Christian School is pleased to announce its annual auction to be held on 
Saturday, March 15th, 2025, at the Lynnwood Event Center. Please join us in our annual 
celebration of providing students, grades Pre-K to 12, a rigorous academic education. Our 
students work toward excellence both in intellectual learning and moral uprightness.  
 
Providence is committed to keeping tuition affordable for all families and our fundraising efforts 
are critical to supporting the strength and success of our school. We invite you to partner with 
Providence by donating to our upcoming auction. With the generous support of you and others, 
we hope to reach our goal of $130,000. You might like to know that 100% of our fundraising 
earnings go toward financial aid, in hopes that anyone who desires to attend Providence has 
the opportunity. Our enrollments is at an all-time high this year, with over 300 students 
attending, which means our financial aid need is greater than ever too. 
 
As a way of showing our appreciation to each business which partners with Providence for this 
event, your company will be listed as a donor in our auction catalog, and on our mobile bidding 
site. In addition, your company’s name, and a detailed description of the item(s) donated will be 
prominently printed on the item display at the event, reaching nearly 300 auction guests and 
volunteers.  
 
Providence Classical Christian School is a non-profit, 501(c)3 organization. Our tax ID# is 91-
1677725. Please consider donating a quality item or service, or sponsoring our auction at a 
level to suit your company’s goals for giving. If you are interested in sponsoring please reach 
out to fundraising@pccs.org.  
 
For additional information about our school, fundraising efforts, auction, or sponsorship 
opportunities, please give the school a call at 425.774.6622 or visit our website at pccs.org.  
 
On behalf of our students and faculty, thank you for your generosity and support.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
Reyna Morris  
Fundraising Director  
Providence Classical Christian School  

 


